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2 6 AUG 1982

Docket No. 30-11991 License No. 20-16970-01

Martha's Vineyard Hospital
ATTN: Mr. David Federowicz

Executive Director
Box 1477
Oak Bluffs, Massachusetts 02557

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection No. 30-11991/82-01

This refers to your let.ter dated August 3,1982, in response to our letter
dated July 7, 1982.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection
of your licensed program.

From an August 12, 1982, telephone conversation between yourself and Dr. L.
Friedman of this office, we understand that your dose calibrator will be
checked daily with your cesium-137 source on all buttons (isotope settings)
to be used that day, that dose calibrator linearity will be checked quarterly,
and that your Chief Radiological Technician will perform monthly audits of
your licensed program and report the results at the monthly meeting of your
Isotopes Committee. Please inform this office if your intent differs from
our understandings.

Your cooperation with is appreciated.

Sincerely,
Originti Sicned By*

:ocb Dauk
homas T. Martin, Director

Division of Engineering and
Technical Programs

cc:
Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
Commonwealth of Massachusetts
Olivia Reeney, R. T., Chief Radiological Technician
Peter O'Hara, M. D., Radiologist
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